April 19, 2024

RE: Notice Of Cancellation

o RFP 24-906-19

Greetings,

The Procurement and Contracts Department has issued a cancellation of the
Insurance and Risk Management Request for Proposal (RFP 24-906-19). You will be
notified if this solicitation is reissued. To ensure you receive the proposal packet,
please submit your contact information to procurement@hano.org.

Best Regards,
T ‘
L reatind !// .
Prentice Mackyeon

Sr Procurement Specialist




